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Chestnut Group: focused on Norfolk strategy 

 

June 18 2024: The Chestnut Group is exploring the potential acquisition of Le Strange Arms 

Hotel in Old Hunstanton. Discussions are still at an early stage and no agreement has yet been 

made. 

 

Le Strange, in the holiday destination of Old Hunstanton, has its own private beach as well as 

accommodation and also includes an adjacent pub called The Mariner. It was originally built in 

the 1600’s with the main body of the hotel completed in the 1800’s.  

 

Philip Turner, Founder of the Chestnut Group, is aware of the recent rumours surrounding the 

acquisition of Le Strange. He said: ‘We are in discussion to add Le Strange to our growing 

portfolio of hospitality properties in the East of England. Le Strange and The Mariner have one 

of the best locations on the coast and could be fantastic additions to our business.’ 

 

Chestnut has a strong presence in the East of England. Its properties in Norfolk include The 

Maltings which will open later this summer. It also recently acquired The Lifeboat Inn and The 

Chequers, both in Thornham, near Hunstanton. 

 

--ends-- 

 

About Chestnut Group 

 

The Chestnut Group is a leading hospitality group in the UK. It runs a collection of pubs, pubs 

with rooms, and restaurants in the East of England. It focuses on building the group’s presence in 

villages, towns and regions that have both a local community and are attractive for tourists.  

 

www.chestnutgroup.co.uk 

 

For more information: marketing@chestnutgroup.co.uk 

http://www.chestnutgroup.co.uk/

